
 

 
 
 
 
 
11 May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The CCF have organised a visit to the annual RAF Cosford Air Show on Sunday 12 June 2022.  Cadets will need to meet 
at school at 0900 and we will return at approximately 1800.  Please ensure your child is collected from school or 
allowed to walk home. 
 
Cadets will need to bring either a packed lunch or enough money to purchase food from the various food stalls at the 
event.  The dress for the day is working blues.  We will be outside all day, therefore, cadets may need to bring sun 
cream.   
 
As the cadets are in uniform, they will be representing the CCF and school.  Therefore, the standard of uniform and 
behaviour is to be of the highest standard. 
 
This will be a great day out for all of our cadets, especially the new cadets as for some, this will be their first trip with 
the CCF. 
 
The cost of this trip is £3 per cadet.  There are only thirty spaces available and these will be allocated on a first come, 
first served basis.  Please logon to ParentPay to make a payment and give consent. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Plt Officer Moore 
Contingent Commander 
Heanor Gate Spencer Academy CCF 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


